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MoESD/HRD/15/2024/145                                                                                                  January 23, 2024  

  

Notification to Shortlisted Candidates for the Post of Personal Secretary 

  

The HRD, Ministry of Education and Skills Development would like to inform the shortlisted candidates 

for the post of Personal Secretary of MoESD that we will be communicating through phone call for the 

confirmation of your selection (as per the merit ranking of BCSE 2023).   

  

Please ensure your availability at the mentioned venue and time.  If you have any queries or concerns, 

email to us at hrd@moe.gov.bt.    
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